
SAY “NO!” TO OVER 3,000 HOUSES BETWEEN 

SILSOE AND BARTON LE CLAY 
Residents across Silsoe, Barton Le Clay, Pulloxhill, Gravenhurst and other affected areas 

including Shillington, Higham Gobion, Pegsdon and surrounding villages are campaigning 

with local Councillors to object to a 3,850 home new town between Barton Le Clay and 

Silsoe, on the east side of the A6. 

HELP US STOP THIS DEVELOPMENT IN ITS TRACKS 
This map illustrates the proposal for a HUGE NEW 

TOWN RIGHT ON YOUR DOORSTEP, covering the 

large area outlined in red  

It includes BULLDOZING SOME OF OUR PRECIOUS 

GREENBELT! 

It’s a DISPROPORTIONATE PLAN compared with to 

the two sites selected by Central Bedfordshire 

Council for the Local Plan (and outlined in black), 

and it will SWAMP and GRIDLOCK our 

COMMUNITIES 

Councillors James Jamieson, Alison Graham & Ian 

Shingler, together with MP Nadine Dorries are 

opposing this development 

PLEASE HELP BY … 
1. Objecting on the Central Bedfordshire Council website by inserting the application 

number: CB/21/02011/OUT into the following link: 

http://plantech.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/PLANTECH/DCWebPages/AcolNetCGI.gov 

2. Signing the petition “Object to over 3,000 houses built between Silsoe and Barton- Le-

Clay (Bedfordshire)” by using the following link: http://chng.it/mj6gMWdnyn 

3. Joining the Facebook Group “No to Greenwoods New Town” set up by Karina Louise 

Bartlett to receive updates – https://www.facebook.com/groups/302082811296618 

4. Helping deliver leaflets in affected areas, and help to spread the word 

IF YOU CAN HELP WITH DELIVERIES OR OTHER CAMPAIGNING, PLEASE GET IN TOUCH WITH  

JOE IRWIN (joealirwin@gmail.com) OR BLAKE STEPHENSON (bs.stephenson@gmail.com)  
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